
 
 

Board Workshop of the   
Downtown Development Authority of Fort Lauderdale 
Tuesday, September 25, 2012 @ 1:30 p.m. 
DDA Office, 305 South Andrews Avenue, Suite 301, Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33301 
 
 
BOARD PRESENT: Gregory Durden, Chairman 
   Tim Petrillo, Vice Chairman 
   John Ropes, Secretary 
   Mike Weymouth, Treasurer   
     
ALSO PRESENT:   Chris Wren, DDA Executive Director 
   John Milledge, DDA General Counsel 
   Elizabeth Van Zandt, DDA Planning & Design Manager 
   Neil Sterling 
   Barbara Handrahan 
   Lina Kulikowski 
   Jill Capelli 
   David Osborne 
   Samuel Trotman 
    
The meeting started at 1:50 p.m. 
 
Mr. Wren started the meeting off and then Mrs. Van Zandt explained the intent of the workshop and 
summarized the recent project efforts. She explained that there is additional support needed as it 
relates to technology and database integration components of the proposed system. 
 
Discussion was held regarding the type of information that is planned to be displayed and the 
different options for integration compared to linking to other websites and databases.  
 
Discussion continued on the different options. 
 
The group decided it’s best to reconvene at a future workshop and have staff make a recommend on 
the program elements before any action is taken on additional support services.  
 
As there were no other items to discuss, the meeting ended at 2:55 p.m.  


